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Today –
   First Reading: Exodus 3:1-8, 13-15
   Psalm # 103
   Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 10:1-6, 10-12
   Gospel: Luke 13:1-9
Next Sunday – March 14th – Fourth Sunday of Lent “C”
   First Reading: Joshua 5:9, 10-12
   Psalm: # 34:2-7
   Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 5:17-21
   Gospel: Luke 15:1-3, 11-32  
____________________________________________________________

THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT “C” – In our first reading today, we read 
about Moses and the burning bush and how Moses was puzzled that the bush 
was in flames but not destroyed.    God spoke to him from the bush and asked 
him to remove his scandals from his  feet because he was standing on holy 
ground.   God asked Moses to lead the Jewish people out of Egypt.  He told 
Moses to tell the people that ”I AM” sent him to them.     In the gospel Jesus is 
teaching the people.   He is essentially telling the people repent and change 
their lives and do good.

WELCOME to our faithful priest, FATHER MIKE MCCAFFERY 

Next Sunday – We go back to Daylight Saving Time so don’t forget to put 
your clocks ahead one hour or you will be an hour late for Mass.

LENT -  During Lent, we are encouraged to spend more time in prayer, 
improving our lives, fasting from food, too much T.V., and from doing other 
things we like, and almsgiving.   Through almsgiving, we can give money for 
the poor, especially for the poor in Haiti.  They need food, water & clothing.
You can give money to the Sisters of Providence for them.

WONDERFUL NEWS – Archbishop Richard Smith wants to come for 
confessions and Mass for St. Mark’s Catholic Community of the Deaf on 
Sunday, March 21st.    Be sure to mark this date on your calendar so you 
won’t forget.    

Sunday, April 11th – The Providence Associates  will have a luncheon for 
St. Mark’s like they did during March the last few years.                          
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